
Pastoral Council Meeting Highlights 

May 15, 2017 

Attendees:  Deacon Gary, Roy Dumar, Becky Craig, Rebecca Cronin, Marie 

Weeks, Eileen Lindemann, Monica Berrios-McKeon, Tony Zanella, Anthony 

Mamone, Don John Barone.  Excused: Jeanne Theiss 

 Discussed having a smoke free environment on parish grounds. 

 Developed a list of future Pastoral Council considerations. 

 Agreed to explore the establishment of a Parish welcoming committee – if 

interested please see Deacon Gary. 

 The Pastoral Council formed a subcommittee to explore church renovations. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 12 at 7 P.M. 

 


